
D a te : 10/10/2013 6:51:34 PM
From: "Yeager, JessicaL " YeagerJL@scdot.org
To : "Crowe, " Carolccrowe@spartanburgcounty.org, "Amy " WiesehahnAntyWiesehahn@scsenate.gov
Subject: RE: SCDOT Concern - Senator Lee Bright Constituent
Attachment: Letter to Peggy Brannon - Drainage - Reidville Road - Spartanburg 9-5-13.pdf;

Ms. Crowe,

Thank you for your e-mail below . I would like to provide you with a status update.

On September 5,2013 , SCDOT addressed in a letter to Ms. Brannon what SCDOT could and could not do in regards to her issue.

Since that letter, Ms. Brannon has requested through our Spartanburg Maintenance office for our forces to clean the ditch in front o f her property 
and the work will be completed within the next 2 weeks.

Cleaning the ditch as stated in the letter, may assist with the problem that she is experiencing at her home.

Should you have ary further questions or concerns, please feel free to contact Steve Gwinn, DEA, or Jason Allison, DME, at 864-241-1010.

Thank you,

District Three Office 
252 South Pleasantburg Dr 
Greenville. SC 29607
864-239-6000

From: Crowe, Carol [mailto:ccrowe@spartanburgcounty.org] 
Sent: Thursday, October 10, 2013 11:54 AM 
To: JEdwards@edwardspiping.com; Gwinn, Steve W 
Subject: FW: SCDOT Concern - Senator Lee Bright Constituent 
Importance: High

Your consideration to the request (below) is greatly appreciated.

Carol Crowe
Spartanburg County Legislative Delegation Office 
366 North Church Street, Room 1210 
Spartanburg, SC 29303 
864-596-2529
.... Original Message.....
From: Amy Wiesehahn [mailto:
Sent: Thursday, October 10, 2013 11:39 AM 
To: Crowe, Carol 
Cc: 'Lee Bright1
Subject: SCDOT Concern - Senator Lee Bright Constituent

Good morning Carol,

Per my message I left for you and as suggested by Kathy Sprayberry, I am forwarding this constituent's concern.

Ms. Peggy Brannon (864) 612-2553 
6134 Reidville Road 
Moore, SC 29369

Ms. Brannon phoned to discuss a concern she has with water that is running across her property. Since 2006 she has been trying to have this 
corrected and a friend suggested that she call Senator Bright and ask if he could help her.

The property she lives on was her grandfather's and has since been owned by family members.

She shared with me that it all started after SCDOT placed large pipes to divert water along the road rather than allowing it to run down the 
sides of the road and disperse. The pipe was placed underground with the end left wide open and the water is shooting out and across her 
property. The water is causing property damage.
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She would like something done to correct this. The response Ms. Brannon has received from SCDOT is that there is nothing that can be done 
it's the way water flows; she says no, it is the pipe that needs attention. Perhaps extend it further down the road or redirect its path.

Thank you Carol for your assistance and time with this concern.

Amr Wiesehahn
The Office o f Senators Lee Bright and Tom Davis 
The Senate o f South Carolina 
P. O. Box 142,
602 Gressette Building
Columbia, SC 29202
(803) 212-6008
am vwies ehahn Us cs ena te.so i'


